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I have been a resident of Minchinbury for over 5 years. I have always been happy living here 
because of its friendly community. 

I have GREAT concerns regarding the proposal for the worlds largest incinerator being built in 
Eastern Creek. 

It will be built only 600 meters from my home, close to other near by suburbs with multiple 
schools and preschools. 

I have great fear to what poisons will be released from the large chimney stacks. 

I have been to community meetings where they have had professionals in this field speaking, 
advising what potential danger these toxins can do to human health. 

I have a young daughter and all I am asking for is for fresh air, a safe environment for my family 
and all the community. 

The government needs to recognize and put a stop to a company putting profits before the well 
being of human health.   

On behalf of thousands of people I am asking for your support and stop this incinerator from 
going ahead.   

I have attached paper work from the National Toxics Network explaining the dangers and 
impacts if this incinerator was to go ahead. 


